THE INTEGRAL 1907

The Freshman Dance

The Class of 1910 gave their first social function Friday, January 18, 19o%7, in the
form of a dance. It was given at the LLakeside Club, mid the strains of Lawrence ’s music.
The soft refreshments, consisting of frappé and cakes, made up for the poor weather and
went far in furthering the success of the evening. There was a large crowd present with a
good representation from each class and the usual quota of outsiders.

The Atelier Informal

The Department of Architecture gave an informal dance at the Art Institute February
7, 19o7. Although this was the first social endeavor of the Atelier, it was well attended.
About forty-five couples were present, both the Atelier and Art Institute being well repre-
sented. Thedining-room was used for dancing while several near-by rooms were converted
into parlors. All were tastefully decorated with Japanese lanterns, the subdued light
adding a pleasing charm to the scene. Ballou furnished the music and refreshments were
served during the entire evening.

The Sophomore Dance

The Sophomores, when giving their dance this year, on Friday, March 8, returned to
the Colonial Club which was used so much last season. This time, however, permission
for the use of the elaborate parlors was obtained. These parlors, with the good floor,
Lawrence’s Orchestra, a fine evening, and a jolly crowd — and what more could be wanted
— placed this affair among the customary ““all-around-successful” Armour dances. The
committee, Messrs. McKarahan, Currier, and Dick, worked hard and certainly gave a
dance to be proud of.

The Radic Dance

The annual formal dance of the Radical X Club, on Friday, April 20, at the Wau-
panseh Club, 41st and Drexel Boulevard, was well attended and well enjoyed by a large
number of ex-Radics and outsiders as well as by the active members. Lawrence’s Orches-
tra, which is becoming a function of Armour dances, was present with the best of music
which, with the jolly crowd and fine weather, put a finishing touch to the affair. Credit
for this event is due to Messrs. E. H. Ellett, C. E. Kilgore, and J. T. Walbridge.
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